
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division  

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    7/21/2023 

RE:       Bus Driver Support  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 Please provide our office with any relevant statutes or initiatives that the City Council or 

DDOT has taken in the past to ensure that bus drivers have access to bathroom facilities 

while working 

 Please provide any examples of any public relations campaigns that have been done in 

the United States that encouraged small businesses to provide bus drivers with access to 

bathroom facilities 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 



 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 

 

 

 


